

Welcome Back!

Your teachers will be: Mr Backett
Ms Hall, Miss Vardy and Mrs Higgins
with support from
Mrs Chan-Bell.

We would like to wish a warm welcome to our new Year 6 teacher Miss Vardy.

www.cyriljackson.towerhamlets.sch.uk

YEAR 6 PUPILS...

During your time in Year 6, we will expect you to:

- Always put in 100% effort.
- Be kind and considerate to everyone.
- Do your homework hand it in every Tuesday and it will be given out again on Wednesdays.
- Read regularly to an adult at home.
- Look after your own things.
- Make sure you wear the correct uniform with the appropriate footwear.
- Bring your PE Kit in on Fridays.

I will be learning...

LITERACY

During the summer term Year 6 will be writing a range of genres, including newspaper, stories and reports. We will be exploring narrative by reading King Kong and the Hobbit.

MATHS

We will be revising all elements of the mathematics curriculum. We will be preparing for secondary school by exploring algebra in more detail.

SCIENCE

We will be revising the core elements of the curriculum in preparation for SATS and secondary school.

HUMANITIES

This term children will be researching China with a focus on human and physical geography. This will include finding out about culture, trade population, density as well as debating political issues.

TRIPS

After our SATs tests we will be planning a week of activities and trips for the children to enjoy.

COMPUTING

We will be making our own apps.



Watch this space to find out more...

MUSIC Children will continue to learn the guitar and take part in singing assemblies.

ART & D.T. Excitingly, in Summer 1 we will be having morning art lessons at Ben Johnson School each week.

P.E. Our PE day will be on Fridays. Children will be taught lessons on tennis and athletics

P.S.H.E During Summer 1, we will be having regular circle times focusing on SATs and transition to secondary schools.

During Summer 2, we will be focusing on our sex and relationship education.

HOMEWORK Children will be continuing to complete numeracy and literacy homework which will be due in each week. It is very important that children only complete the task set and not any extra. Homework will be set every Wednesday and will be expected in on the following Tuesday.

As a reward to our FANTASTIC Year 6 for all their hard efforts this year ACTIVITIES WEEK will be taking place in the week beginning the 29th June ... more details coming soon!!!

If you have any questions, we are always happy to listen, so please just pop in and book a time to chat!

Booster classes:

Maths Booster classes will continue to run on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday mornings before school. Spelling and Grammar and Maths Club will continue on Tuesday nights after school. Targeted children will continue to attend.

It is crucial that these children attend regularly to achieve their potential and make progress.

Assessment:

SATS week will take place starting on Monday 11th May 2015.

What you will need in Year 6...



SCHOOL SHOES

Plimsolls or lace-ups. Trainers can be worn, as long as they are completely black.

P.E. KIT

Shorts , T-shirt, plimsolls or trainers in a small bag - drawstring if possible.









Please remember to label everything with your name - especially sweatshirts, PE kits and coats!



YEAR 6 Summer 2015



Inspiring minds through opportunity

www.cyriljackson.towerhamlets.sch.uk